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Hanoi, 4 December 2009
Launch of the Policy Action Research Fund: a new instrument to catalyze pro-poor policy change

Dear Sir / Madam,

On behalf of the Making Markets Work Better for the Poor (Phase 2) – or M4P2 – project, I am delighted to invite you to the official launch of the Policy Action Research Fund.

The launch event will be held at Army Guest House, 33c Pham Ngu Lao St. Ha No on the morning of 10th December 2009, commencing at 8am.  Please find attached a provisional agenda for the launch event.
The policy action research component of M4P2 will fund research, on a competitive bidding basis, that is intended to lead to the adoption of market-oriented and pro-poor policy change in Vietnam. Grants will be awarded to research institutes and credible stakeholder groupings to support relevant research in three key thematic areas: i) value chain development; ii) public – private partnership in infrastructure services; and iii) labour markets.
The policy action research component is expected to fund at least 10 research studies by the completion of the project in late 2011. The maximum grant size will be around US$ 50,000 per research study. Studies are expected to be concluded within 9 months of commencement and expected to see researchers take a more involved role with other key stakeholders (in the private sector, government, or through business associations) in planning and implementing tangible change in the socio-economic and business realms. 
Please confirm your attendance to M4P2 project office at 04 2223 9261/62 or via email at info@markets4poor.org. 

I hope you will be able to join us for this event.

Yours sincerely,
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Buddhika Samarasinghe

Consultant Team Leader

Making Markets Work Better for the Poor phase II
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